
 
 

 
 
 

NAPERVILLE BUILDING REVIEW BOARD 
MINUTES OF APRIL 18, 2018  

 
 

UNOFFICIAL PRIOR TO BRB APPROVAL 
                                                            APPROVED BY THE BRB ON MAY 16, 2018  

 
 

Call to Order   
 

 2:00 p.m. 

A. Roll Call 
 

Brockman, Smith, Jurjovec, Kuhrt, Meyer-Smith, Kronewitter, Castagnoli, 
Russell, Ghassan   

Present:   Brockman, Smith, Jurjovec, Kuhrt, Meyer-Smith, Kronewitter, Castagnoli, 
Russell, Ghassan   

Absent: None 
Staff Present:  
 

Dick, Felstrup, Rockwell, Scheller, Filippo 
 

B. Public Forum None. 

C.  Public Hearings None. 
 

D. Approve Minutes None  

E. Reports None  

F. Old Business None 

G.  New Business 
 
 
 

Trevor Dick, Development Services Team, presented the significant changes 
that have been identified by most of the ICC Code Update committees.   Staff’s 
goal for the April 18, and May 16 BRB meetings is to present significant 
changes and receive feedback.  Feedback from the BRB on all significant code 
changes will be presented to City Council at a future meeting likely in May or 
June.  Staff will seek City Council feedback on the Code prior to soliciting 
formal comments from the building community and public this summer.  Staff 
recommendations will be brought back to the BRB and City Council in Fall 
2018 for adoption.  
 
Upon review of the new code provisions, staff developed a matrix which 
highlights the significant and minor changes being proposed by the committees. 
These are listed in Attachment 1.  
 
Paul Felstrup, TED, discussed the significant changes found in the National 
Electric Code. 
 
At the May 16th 2018 BRB meeting staff plans to present significant changes 
identified by the Committees working on the IRC, IBC, NEC, and IMC.  
Specific items that will be discussed in addition to those codes are residential 
fire suppression systems and smart home technologies. 
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Trevor concluded by asking members of the BRB to provide feedback on 
significant changes identified through the 2018 International Building Code 
Update.    
 
Board members thanked staff for the summary of changes and stated they were 
looking forward to the next meeting to discuss the remaining significant 
changes. 
 
Board members who have been participating in the process on Code Committees 
discussed their experiences and how their teams worked well together. 
 

H. Adjournment 
 

  
2:30 p.m. 
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